
   

 

This week’s attendance is 95.7%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are: Y6 98.5% 

 

 

Weekly Word 
Care Curiosity Determination 

 
  

    
 

28.6.2024 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
At last, Summer weather has arrived!!  It’s been a hot one this 
week so the children have been outside even more than 
normal!  We’ve had a few trips happening too. 
 
Top left, children in Y1 visited a mosque; a trip organised by 
Derby Open Centre.  They had a really fun and interesting time 
and by all accounts asked lots of really great questions. 
 
Middle left children in Y1 have also been making the most of 
their new Continuous Provision equipment, namely grass tiles 
and bricks (don’t worry not real ones!).  They were hard at 
work for hours and it is resources and activities like this which 
really promote a child’s communication and ability to work in 
a team. 
 
Speaking of working in a team, all week this week the Y5s have 
been participating in an Enterprise Project.  They were given 
the brief on Monday and that was to design and make a game 
of their choosing, market it and then get it ready to be rolled 
out on the Friday for customers.  Bottom left we have two 
members of a team doing the promotional stuff.  From what I 
have seen on the playground, you’re in for a treat if you do 
decide to stop behind after school and have a go! 
 
In other news, it’s the Summer Fair on Saturday 6th July so we 
will be asking for donations of books and games throughout 
next week.  Look out for the trollies underneath the sheltered 
area on your left (now called ‘Calm Cove’).  Fingers crossed we 
get good weather! 
 
And finally, we are delighted to announce that Miss 
Herriman had her baby yesterday afternoon.  A warm 
welcome to Lottie, we can’t wait to meet her! 
 

Have a lovely weekend 
 

Mr Johnson 
 


